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Dear Parents / Carers                              
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for us at Brooke Primary to provide four sessions for parents 
and carers with supporting your child in the delivery of mathematics.  
 
The programme is targeted for adults who would like to improve their numeracy levels to 
enable them to support their children. The session will focus on the curriculum and how we 
teach certain concepts within year groups. The calculation policy will be used as a guide.  
We will also explain the meaning of and how we begin with concrete representations, then 
move to pictorial before using abstract concepts, and will show you how the methods we teach 
can be applied to solving everyday mathematical problems.  
 
If you would like to take part please contact the school office to secure your place, as spaces 
are limited. As a thank you, parents and carers will be given free resources and games that will 
support learning at home and be entered into a £100 prize voucher draw. 
 
The sessions are:  
EYFS – Thursday 16th March 9.00 – 10.30am 
KS1 – Thursday 16th March – 1.30 – 3.00pm  
LKS2 – Thursday 23rd March – 1.30 – 3.00pm  
UKS2 – Thursday 30th March – 1.30 – 3.00pm 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss A French 
Mathematics Lead 
 
 


